Sayyid Al-Hakeem visits Al-Farh Orphanage, commends such humanitarian projects



Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, expressed happiness at meeting several elders and orphans while visiting AL-Farah Orphan Home on 17/3/2024, and expressed unwavering support for such projects to foster orphans and the elderly and lauded Mr. Ali Adhab's role in establishing this home and supporting this segment.

His Eminence illustrated that Iraq has been through difficult challenges that negatively reflected rebuilding and infrastructure that affected humans and produced some deviant behaviors. Adding, whil conversing with the elderly, and stated "You are the good, well-being, and bless, and us sharing Iftar with you here is a testimony of our unwavering support for you"